
 
 

 

 

 

 

Sheriff Brian Burnett reports on November 21st, 2020 at approximately 6:45 am an injury collision was 
reported on Malaga Alcoa highway at the Appleyard.  Deputies responded along with Chelan County 
Fire District 1 and Ballard Ambulance.  When responding units arrived they found the collision involved 
four total vehicles.  The driver of a 2008 Subaru Impreza, a 26 year old Wenatchee male was in need of 
extrication and had serious injuries.  Unfortunately, he died at the scene. 
 
The collision is still under investigation with the assistance from Washington State Patrol, but according 
to witness statements it appears the Subaru Impreza was travelling north on Malaga Alcoa Highway.  
The vehicle travelled across the centerline and had a minor impact with a southbound Subaru Legacy 
wagon.  The Impreza started to spin and impacted another southbound vehicle, a Nissan Murano.  This 
impact was on the driver’s side door of the Subaru Impreza.  The driver of the Nissan Murano was 
transported to CWH with non-life-threatening injuries.  A fourth vehicle, a Honda Element was 
southbound behind the Nissan Murano and had a minor impact with one of the other vehicles while 
trying to avoid the collision.  The driver of that vehicle was uninjured. 
 
The identity of the 26 year old Wenatchee male is being withheld to allow time for the family to be 
notified.  
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For Immediate Release     Contact:  Chief Jason Reinfeld 

Incident #:  20C13018     Phone: 509-667-6337 

Date: November 21st, 2020    http://www.co.chelan.wa.us/sheriff 


